Public Comment

From: Pat D '7' >

Sent:Tuesday, October 5, 2021 3:00 PMTo:Public Comment; Jose Moreno; Jose DiazSubject:[EXTERNAL] Comments on tonites meeting

Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Anaheim. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the message.

As I continue to shelter in place, not attending meetings in person, I ask once again my comments be read aloud. In addition for your virtual projection of the meeting, the sound needs to be improved. It is inconsistent with some members and speakers projecting their voice less then others. Please try to make those adjustments as needed.

Item 18 - Redistricting

I am once again not surprised at low participation numbers in your community meetings, yet your report reads as though great success in reaching the masses!!! The email numbers alone are so abysmal. Knocked on any doors lately and talked to your constituents? If you had offered a virtual means of participation, I assure you more would be there. Lets hope more is done in future to educate and engage your public.

Please don't interpret folx not attending as confidence in your leadership as it does not exist. Folx are tired of your bully approach to collecting input and limited outreach. They are also quite busy with full lives trying to survive in their communities.

Pat Davis
District 1 resident
Sent from my phone. Please excuse brevity and typos.